



Thursday 20th January 2022

Photographer in School Tuesday 1st February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

The photographer will be in school on **Tuesday 1st February 2022** to take individual and family photographs. If you have a younger sibling **not** in school and would like to come for a family photograph, please come to reception from 8.30 am. Children with siblings in school will have their family photograph taken during the day so there is no need to come early.

Thank you.

Mrs C.L. Withers Headteacher